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I am writing to support SB119. Protecting trans Marylanders is of utmost importance in
a time when hundreds of anti trans laws are being introduced all over the country and
abroad. Making gender affirming care legally protected will strengthen the rights of
trans Marylanders and protect them further.
Please pass SB119.

Thank you,
Kim Palm
9264 Throgmorton Road
Baltimore MD 21234


